AGE TO DELIG

Mr. James De Pietro 381 South Sierra Bonita Avenue Pasadena, CA 91106 Email: jdepietrovol@gmail.com

June 3, 2019

The Honorable Terry Tornek Mayor of Pasadena Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 Pasadena, California 91109

Dear Mayor Tornek,

I have had the privilege of serving as a Commissioner on the Transportation Advisory Commission ("TAC") since 2013 and currently have the honor to serve as its Chair.

At the meeting of the Pasadena City Council today, June 3, 2019, the Council will consider the reappointment of Commissioner Adriana Lim (Agenda Item 4), who represents District 4.

Having worked with Commissioner Lim on TAC since her appointment, I am grateful for her significant contributions to our Commission and strongly recommend her reappointment.

While I serve as the Chair of TAC, my recommendation is a reflection of my personal view and does not represent the position of the City of Pasadena or the Transportation Advisory Commission.

Sincerely,

James De Pietro

James De Cietro

Copies:

City of Pasadena, City Council City of Pasadena, Office of the City Clerk